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Background 
 
A resident has requested an additional street light in Gorse Lane previously 
and this was declined (Dec 21). 
 
The resident approached us again when the LED upgrades took place last 
year. Initially a price to was brought to Services Committee details here 
 

  
 
Servcies tasked the Clerk to survey the nearby residents, this was the 
outcome. The image below denotes existing lights in pink. Letters were 
delivered to 9 properties. 
 
4 replies were received. 
 
“I consider this a worthy investment as it is incredibly dark directly outside my 
house.  We have a long drive and often during the winter, it can be quite a 
difficult transition for visitors or elderly relations to see where they are heading 
before our security light comes on” 
 

“Thank you for your letter delivered by hand today, regarding the poor lighting 
situation in the middle to bottom of  Gorse Lane. The lighting gets 
progressively worse after the entry to Parry's Close is passed.  We totally 
agree that there is a safety issue with the poor provision of lighting in this part 
of the lane, we have to take a strong torch out with us when venturing out on 
winter evenings. In the matter of the costs involved, why should we the 

 



 

residents not have the same level of service and amenities as the rest of the 
village? We pay our rates, so should have the same service. We shall 
definitely be pressing for improvement in the street lighting in the lane.” 
 
“We have so many elderly neighbours, there is a large drop off the road down 
to the pavement as well as the poor state of the pavements. While money is 
continued to be spent on other things within the village this has continued to 
be ignored by my Parish Council for many years.” 
 
“Absolutely a complete waste of money, its not necessary. I know its not the 
Parish Councls job to fix the pavements but it should be spent on that as they 
are a disgrace” 
 
 

 


